Dear MEA Student.

We apologize for the sudden notice. As you know, the Government of Japan has announced an Emergency Situation. As a result, we will now be conducting all our lessons over Skype from tomorrow, April 7th, 2020.

Your lesson timing and your teacher will be the same. However, we need your SkypeID so that we can contact you over Skype. We kindly request you to e-mail your name and SkypeID to the E-mail address as soon as possible. (bestmea@gmail.com)

You can also contact your teacher directly over Skype.

Bradley - SkypeID (elevenoct DGH)

Graham - SkypeID (burmans1)

We apologize for the inconvenience and hope that we can all transition smoothly to Skype lessons from tomorrow.

For those of you who can't take lessons over Skype, you can have your catch-up lessons once the Emergency situation has been lifted.

Thank you for your understanding in this urgent matter.

Regards,

Bradley

MEAの生徒のみなさん、

急な連絡で大変申し訳ありません。先程日本政府が緊急宣言を出しました。つきましては、明日 (2020年4月7日 火曜日)から全てのレッスンをスカイプ上で行います。

レッスンの時間帯と担当の先生には変わりがありません。しかし、スカイプIDが必要です。スカイをダウンロードし、スカイプIDを直接MEAのメールアドレスに送ってください。名前とクラスを必ず「題名欄」に入れてください。

また、直接スカイプ上で担当の先生に連絡できます。

ブラッドリー先生 : スカイプID (elevenoct DGH)

グレハム 先生: スカイプID (burmans1)

みなさまに迷惑かけて申し訳ありませんが、明日からスムーズにスカイプ上でレッスンできる事を 願っております。

また、スカイプができない人は緊急宣言が解除後に振替レッスンをとれますので安心してください。

ご協力とご理解の方宜しくお願いします

ブラッドリー